
March 14, 2025 

A budget workshop was held by the Village Board at 5:30 p.m. in the Village Office.  Present 
were Mayor Jeffrey Oatman, Deputy Mayor Jeffery Kelley, and Trustees:  Erin LaPlante and 
Shawn Prievo.  Also present were Superintendent of Public Works John Heller, Village Clerk 
Lynnette Carver, Treasurer Abigail Meagher, Chief of Police Sean Redden. 

A motion was made to open the meeting by Trustee LaPlante; the motion was seconded by 
Trustee Kelly and carried unanimously. 

The Board reviewed the proposed 2025-2026 budget. Representatives from each department 
discussed their individual departments’ budget needs. 
 
At 7:35 p.m. the motion was made by Trustee Prievo to enter into executive session to discuss 
the medical, financial, credit or employment history of a particular person or corporation, or 
matters leading to the appointment, employment, promotion, demotion, discipline, 
suspension, dismissal, or removal of a particular person or corporation.  The motion was 
seconded by Trustee Kelley and carried unanimously. 
 
At 9:10 p.m. Trustee LaPlante made the motion to adjourn from executive session and 
reconvene the special meeting already in session.  The motion was seconded by Kelley and 
carried unanimously. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Trustee Prievo 9:11 p.m.; seconded by Kelley, it carried 
unanimously. 
 


